
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ELDORA-NEW PROVIDENCE 

COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
ENP ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

	 You are hereby notified that at 
6:30 p.m., local time, on December 
12th, 2022, at the District Office 
at 1010 Edginton Ave, Eldora, IA 
50627, there will be a public hearing 
as provided under Section 73A.3 of 
the Code of Iowa for the purpose of 
hearing or receiving any objections 
to the adoption of the proposed 

drawings, specifications and form of 
contract, and the proposed cost for 
the furnishing of all necessary labor, 
material, and equipment for:
ELDORA-NEW PROVIDENCE 

COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
ENP ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

	 Proposed drawings, specifica-
tions, and form of contract may 
be examined at the District Office 
at 1010 Edginton Ave, Eldora, IA 
50627 from 8:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M.

PUBLIC NOTICE

Published in the Eldora Herald-Ledger on Thursday, Dec. 1, 2022


